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Catherine Freese, Kathi Terami, Theresa Fitzgerald, Jena Young, Anna Dechert, Sean 
Maher, Fern Strong  
 
Ben Wolfe, Mariah Lawrence, Marsha Higgins, Mark Bomalaski, Caitlyn MacGliafin, 
Louise Barreda, Julie Bressor, Holly, Todd Tyson, Betsy Gaiser, Anita Abbot, Eliza 
Minnucci, Brenda Field, Casey M. Potter, Kay Jorgensen 
 
Community Listening Session 
Some of the community members asked questions about the Community Input Survey. 
Is the survey closed? The hiring committee answered that no it was not and there is no 
specific closing date. How many people had submitted answers -  37 to date. Also 
questions related to the time frame for accepting candidates for the director’s position, 
etc. The committee responded that the job posting will stay up until filled and the job 
description is posted on library web site. People are encouraged to view it on that site 
and also to keep up to date with the procedure by viewing the hiring committee 
minutes posted under the Library Trustees Minutes tab. The hiring committee shared 
the questions on the survey and people could submit the survey again if they wanted 
to share more or had questions. Many people attending this session had already filled 
out survey and were very engaged in process. 
Most of the sharing at this meeting was peoples’ appreciation of all that the library 
does for the town. Whether through programing, support for the school, friendly staff 
and volunteers, and local projects and activities. They hope the new director will be 
committed to the community and will look for ways to provide for it’s needs. 
The hiring committee thanked the community for their interest and involvement in the 
process of hiring a new library director. 

 


